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The following proposal for change to the draft report was received by the Secretary after submission of the 
draft report to TSG SA for approval (TD SP-030561). T-mobile reported that this request had been sent to 
the Secretary mid-October 2003, but had not been received and included. 
 
 
7.8 Other issues 

... 

TD SP-030527: Inter-network accounting for BS30 based services such as Video telephony. This was 
introduced by T-Mobile on behalf of T-Mobile and Vodafone. TSG CN were asked to discuss this topic and to 
instruct CN WG3 to develop a suitable signalling solution for Rel-4, Rel-5 and Rel-6. The TSG CN Chairman 
reported their handling of this in his Report to TSG SA (no LS was sent). 

TSG SA were asked to support this request and to instruct SA WG1 to draft Rel-4 and Rel-5 versions of the 
CR to TS 22.115 which has already been agreed in SA WG1. TSG SA were also asked to instruct SA WG5 
to draft appropriate amendments to TS 32.205 (Rel-4 and Rel-5) and TS 32.250 (Rel-6). 

It was noted that there was some support for even including this in Rel’99-4 since this change would address 
a pretty much isolated area. Such a change to Frozen releases should be reviewed when more information is 
available. 

It was commented that a solution should also cater for BS20.  

The proposal of the contribution were accepted in principle and WGs were asked to consider this and report 
back to TSG SA at the next meeting, where a decision on the practicality of introducing this can be made. 
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